
March 29, 1994 
Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

The National Archives finally got around to fulfilling our photo request. CE 718 is 
enclosed. 

Also, I have enclosed two more recent wire stories on the King assassination. I hope 
all is well with you. 

Sincerely, 

Jon'-athan R. Meyers, 
Coordinator of Research 
and Communication, AARC 

P.S. Do you have any thoughts about the assassination of Malcolm X and the recent 
allegations made by 	widow? 


